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We are unsure how Covid-19 will progress through our communities and how it will impact on the exam 

timetable.  However, the plan is to continue working to ensure that the children are ready if exams do go 

ahead.   

We have been completing a lot of reading and listening exam papers and your children can now focus on 

some writing tasks. 

 

Can you please forward your email address to gaelscoilanchaistil@gmail.com to make sure that I have all 

relevant addresses?  I will then forward the various pieces of work that I need the children to complete and 

you can email them to me as each one is completed.  I will then read over the task and underline any 

changes that need to be addressed and the children can complete that and send the task back to me.  This 

means that they will continue to work on relevant material. 
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